
Dominique Diaz 

To Me 

 

Sep 9 

Mr. Jimenez. 

  

Mario has great potential and I’m confident that he will be successful in my class.   

 I have to prompt Mario to initiate a task and redirect him to stay on task or complete the task.  Please let me know when 

you are available to meet so that we may create a plan to help Mario with the transition from 5
th

 grade to 6
th

. 

  

Thank you, 

  
Dominique Diaz 

Everglades Preparatory Academy 

6th grade Science 

ddiaz@evergladesprep.com 

  

Shoot for the moon. Even if you miss, you’ll land among the stars! 
 

To Dominique Diaz 

 

Sep 5 

Dear Mrs. Diaz, 
 

This is Mario's dad. I am sorry to hear that Mario is not doing well in your class.  I would 

greatly appreciate details about the problem so I can share it with his therapist. Thank 

you. 

 

Regards, 

 

Mario A. Jimenez, M.D. 
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Concern regarding Mario Jimenez- Wizel(2) 
Kisha Titus 

To Me kwies1@hotmail.com 

 

Sep 16 at 11:35 AM 

Ms. Karen Wizel, 

  

Good morning Ms. Wizel. I hate to contact you for the first time for this. Your son has been a hardworking student.  He is 

completing his work with no problems.  However, he is having trouble in class with his behavior. Today in technology 

class, after was finished with his typing assessments early.  I was writing a pass for another student.  Instead of waiting a 

for me to change the assignment for him quietly, he proceeded to open the Paint application and draw a stick figure with 

a blurb bubble.  In the bubble, he wrote, “My name is William and I suck _____”.  This is the child who sits next to him in 

class.  I saw it when I was walking around the class. I tried to call you earlier from my cellphone.  He will serve detention on 

Tuesday September 2, 2014 from 3:00-4:00pm.  I am sending home the behavior notification and the detention 

notification home with him today.  

 

Thank you for your time and understanding in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at the 

school. 

  

Mrs. Kisha Titus 

Technology Teacher 

Everglades Preparatory Academy Charter School 

Homestead, FL 33033 
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Me 

To Kisha Titus 

CC persistentdisability@gmail.com 

 

Today at 4:33 PM 

Dear Mrs. Titus, 

 

 

This is Mario's dad. I am very sorry to hear about my son's behavior. I am in contact with his therapist, Dr. Gregory 

Brown, 305-968-5338, to address this issue with my son. I am really sorry for what happened.  Please, make sure that I 

will try to do all in my power to try to correct this situation. I really appreciate your taking the time to write to me. 

Thanks for all your help. 

  

Regards, 

 

Mario A. Jimenez, M.D. 

 


